
MS in Artificial Intelligence (YWCC) - Grace Wang Grace Wang gave her presentation on the 
proposed MS in Artificial Intelligence program. Explained why a new Masters in AI program is 
needed with articles in newspapers and job market predictions. Presented the current process 
and next steps after Faculty Senate approval would be program announcement with external 
review. Motion to approve: To move the program forward to next steps by G. Wang and 
seconded by M. Bandelt. A. Gerbessiotis commented that the program will be housed in the 
Data Science department. Motion was approved with 1 abstention. 


